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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
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28th September 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Oxford Trip - A Level Art 
11th October 2023 

  
To support our A Level students in their research, we are planning a trip to Oxford. Students will have the 
opportunity to visit the Ashmolean Museum and Pitt Rivers, as well as see the historic architecture of 
Oxford. This is a great opportunity for students to take photographs to support their personal investigations. 
This will help them on their project journey. 
 
We plan to leave School via minibus to Oxford Parkway Park and Ride. From there, we will travel by train 
into Oxford. Students will be responsible for paying for their own train tickets and also any food they wish 
to purchase while we are there, unless they bring a packed lunch.  
 
Students will be free to view areas of interest in groups and we will arrange specific meeting places and 
times. We will return to The Buckingham School before the end of the school day. 
 
You will shortly receive a Trip / Medical Consent Form via email from a company called Evolve (please 
check your spam folder in case it is delivered there); please ensure this is completed and submitted by 
10th October 2023. Your child will not be able to take part in this trip if we have not received this consent 
form. 
 
Students are required to dress appropriately and bring any equipment they may require.  There will also 
be a safety briefing and shared expectations of the trip during their lesson prior to the trip. 
 
The itinerary for the day is as follows:  
08:20  Students meet in A1 Art room 
08:30  Minibus departs The Buckingham School  
09:30 approx Arrive in Oxford 
14:00   Depart Oxford 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mrs V Jones 
Art Teacher 
vjones@buckinghamschool.org 
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